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In reference to the Curtiss-Wright Interim Notification Report dated 10/8/2018 (Event No. 
ML18289A457/Log No. 2018-24-00) for an EA700-90964 limit switch failure, the following 
updates are provided. 

Curtiss-Wright's investigation is ongoing, with the current focus being the evaluation of in­
service switch operating temperatures and results from a recent disassembly/inspection of similar 
switches (same model but different date codes). Additional inspection of other switches currently 
in-service at the plant is needed to finish the investigation. Evaluation of these switches is 
expected to be completed by mid May. Once this data is made available, a final conclusion as to 
the root cause of the failme can be detennined. 

We therefore request additional time to complete our evaluation and should have our final report 
issued by May 31, 2019. 

Sin~~ 

Tim Franchuk 
Director, Quality Assurance 
Curtiss-Wright Nuclear Division, Cincinnati Operations 
513-201-2176 
TFranchuk@CurtissWright.com 




